E-Mail Pitch
Dear Mrs. Henning,
My name is Rachel Rodriguez and I am the Public Relations Director of the Eastman Kodak Company. I was hoping to have a few minutes of your time and inform you that our company has expanded with a total amount of twenty new employees. Due to the extensive research and production of our new product, the KODAK NEXPRESS SX3300 Digital Press, the twenty new employees will allow our company to become more efficient and productive. With the increase in demand of this product, production will be moving quickly. I have interviews conducted with other employees, managers and analysts if you wish to receive more precise information. Feel free to contact me as soon as possible and if you have any questions. My email is rachel.rodriguez@kodak.com.
Thank you for your time.
Rachel Rodriguez, Public Relations Director
